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3-day/2-night Kairos Retreat Dates

Karios #108 Kairos #109 Kairos #110

February 9-11, 2022 March 23-25, 2022 May 4-6, 2022

Kairos is a religious retreat program grounded in Christian incarnational theology, our Christian belief that God is
very much part of our relationships and world, especially through the continuing presence of Jesus Christ. It is an
authentic experience of Christian community, with a series of talks given by both peers and by adults. Prayer and
the sacraments are an essential part of the retreat as well as the participants’ involvement in discussions and
other spiritual exercises. The retreat lasts for three days and two nights, with the challenge to continue the core
Kairos message for as long as one possibly can. For many of our students, Kairos is a wonderful opportunity to
grow stronger in relationship to God, self, family and friends. During the beginning of December this school year,
your son will schedule his 3-day/2-night Kairos retreat.

The finalized Kairos retreat participant lists will be sent home and posted on the school website by the middle of
December. As with all retreats, parent involvement is crucial to the students’ faith-filled growth, the Kairos
retreat opportunity is no different. In fact, Kairos will offer both students and their parents the opportunity to
grow in faith-seeking-understanding together, focused on Jesus Christ’s real presence in our lives. More
information will be provided in advance of each students’ scheduled Kairos retreat.

Finally, the student retreat fee for each Kairos retreat including all expenses associated with the overnights, food,
lodging, transportation and retreat program materials is $320 per student. This fee will be billed via the FACTS
student billing system on Friday, September 3, and you will have several months to complete your son’s retreat payment.
Please know that there is retreat financial aid available for those who might be in need. For more information,
please contact Chris Winiarski or Angie Frigge in the Campus Ministry office.

Chris Winiarski: cwiniarski@lasallehs.net
Need more information or have questions? Angie Frigge: afrigge@lasallehs.net

Jeff Weierman: jweierman@Iasallehs.net

Visit the Quick Links page of our website and select Retreats - Juniors
for details about the retreat.

We are ... called to serve!
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